

## Stoneydelph Primary School

Crowden Road Wilnecote Tamworth B77 4LS

Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> October 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,

In accordance with the School Admission Regulations 2012, **Stoneydelph Primary School** wishes to hear your views on its proposed admission arrangements for September 2022.

We would like to confirm that there are no changes proposed to our admission arrangements, including our pupil admission number (45) and that we are merely consulting as it has been some time since we heard your views.

Your opinions are important to us and we are keen to receive your comments on our admission arrangements before they are formally approved.

The consultation will close at 5pm on Friday 4th December.

A full copy of the proposed admission arrangements are available on the school website.

Any comments should be sent to: office@stoneydelph.staffs.sch.uk before 5pm on Friday 4th December.

Kind regards,

Esther Parsons Headteacher Stoneydelph Primary School 01827 896666